
Waterloo North Mennonite Church 
July 2020 Congregational Re-Opening Plan 
 
We have a task force assessing the situation, and recently sent out a survey to learn about people's 
desires and fears. 
 
We have not yet made a decision to open up, but are leaning to have a limited in person format with 30 
or less people in the building at a time.  No decision will be made until mid August, and depending on 
the pandemic, it could easily be changed. 
 
 
 


